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Design Change Notification 
 
  
Date:   September 7, 2016 
 
Document #: DCN-104-Valve Change on MicroBulk Storage Systems 
 
  
Subject:   Effective October 17, 2016 certain models of the Perma-Cyl® MicroBulk Storage 

System will be changing from a short stem cryogenic ½ inch Worcester ball valve 
to an extended stem (6 inch) cryogenic Habonim ball valve.  Models effected are 
those with external pressure build vaporizers that have the A 401 style regulator 
located at the bottom of the tank (see photos on next page).  

 
 
Background: This particular ball valve is located on the liquid side of the pressure building coil 

and is subject to a lot of ice buildup.   An extended stem cryogenic ball valve is 
better suited for this application and will be much easier to access and to operate 
in conditions of extreme ice buildup.   In addition, through numerous cycle tests, 
both in the lab and in the field, Chart has a found the performance of this valve to 
be superior to the Worcester series valve. A cut sheet of this valve is attached.  
The Habonim ball valve will replace the Worcester currently used on the 07, 09 
and ZX plumbing options that utilize the bottom liquid withdraw on the external 
pressure building circuit. Until further evaluation, the Worcester short stem 
cryogenic valve will still be used as part of the fill isolation valve kits and the 
liquid withdrawal valve in the 04 option kit (liquid use). 

   
 

Products Affected: All Perma-Cyl models that are plumbed with a 07, 09 and ZX plumbing 
option. 

 
 
Description:  Both the ½ inch Worcester valve and the new ½ in extended stem Habonim valve 

with rebuild kits will be available for purchase from Chart Parts for the 
replacement or repair of valves on older tanks.  

 
  
Worcester valve:       ½ in. Worcester valve repair kit 
PN 1712202- VALVE BALL BRS 1/2FPT   Part No: 14317973 
 
½ in. Habonim valve: P/N 21070662    ½ in. Habonim valve repair kit 
VALVE BALL SS 1/2"NPT W/6"EXT   Part No: 21077704  
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Contact: If you have questions or concerns relative to this action, please contact your Chart 

Customer Service Representative at (800) 400-4683. Thank you for depending on 
Chart to provide high product quality and service. 






